
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Utilising funds from the Reaching People Environment Grant, East Goscote Parish 
Council is pleased to be able to offer the following. 
 

SPRINGTIME NATURE WALK: A WALK ON THE WILD SIDE 
A guided walk with Local Ecologist Dr Helen O’Brien, connecting some of the East 
Goscote NatureSpot Wild Places and the newly approved Local Wildlife Site. Helen 
will also be explaining and demonstrating some of the free flora and fauna 
identification apps during the walk. 

 
Saturday 25th May 

 
Start Time:  10.30 a.m. 

 
Venue: East Goscote Sports Pavilion 

 
Visit https://www.naturespot.org.uk/East_Goscote for more information about 
East Goscote’s Wild Places. 
 
 

HEDGEHOG STREET PROJECT 
Hedgehogs need a much bigger territory than you might think to forage and find a 
mate, so making gardens hedgehog friendly and interconnecting them is vital for 
them to thrive. Householders can apply for a free template if they would like to take 
part in this project. We advise you to discuss this with you neighbours. Greener 
Goscote can offer advice with location and may be able to help with installation for a 
small donation if you can't manage this yourselves. 
 
Visit www.hedgehogstreet.org for more information.  
 
 

If you are interested in getting involved with either  
of these, please get in touch with the Parish Council on  

0116 2602202 or egadmin@talktalk.net. 
 
 

 


